
Chairman Arrington and Ranking Member Boyle:

The American people are suffering while Congress fails to secure the border 
and rein in the inflation crisis fueled by unchecked government spending. 

Conservatives have pleaded for responsible spending, a balanced budget, and 
real border security for years. The House Budget Committee’s FY25 budget 
resolution provides a rare moment of sound conservative leadership, calling 
for fiscal responsibility and meaningful border security—the top two priorities 
of the American people. 

This budget resolution represents a clear roadmap for Americans to hold their 
elected officials accountable during the annual appropriations process. We 
look forward to that work.
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